

Dear Parents and Carers,

This term, the children in Year Two are taking part in an exciting competition called 'Our Best Picture Book'. We hope to inspire and motivate our children to be active readers who enjoy curling up with a good book.

6 incredible picture books have been shortlisted:



Copies of these books have been loaned to the school and we have until March 21st to nominate our favourite.

The children will have an opportunity to read these books in class but we thought that you, as parents and carers, might be interested in taking part too. We will be opening up our lovely library for a series of book sharing events over the next term.

You and your child are invited to join us in the library to listen to the books being read aloud. You will then be able to look at (and borrow) any of the shortlisted books from the collection.

If you would be interested in joining us, please sign up on the School Gateway app stating which session you will attend. The sessions will last approximately 30 minutes. The sessions will take place at 9am on the following dates:

- Friday 31st January
- Friday 14th February
- Friday 7th March

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Underwood

Alderman Richard Hallam Primary School Avebury Avenue, Leicester, LE4 0FQ Tel: 0116 262 4003 / 262 1543

 $Email: \underline{office@aldermanrichardhallam.leicester.sch.uk}$

Web: www.arhprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A Kedzior B.Ed (Hons) N.P.Q.H. Deputy Headteacher: Mr S Beardsmore BSc (Hons)



















